OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 19 2017

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 1029 without my signature.

This bill requires a school safety planning committee to include at least one person who
is an expert in the social and emotional health of children and youth.

While I agree that this is a good idea, there is nothing in current law that prevents local
schools from including a wide range of expertise on their school safety planning
committee. This is another matter for local control.

Sincerely,

A frone

Edmund rown Jr.
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